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November 2, 2017

Paul Nylund

Planning Department
City of Valdez

212 Chenega Ave.
P.O. Box 307

Valdez, AK 99686

Re: CVEA Easement Request, Allison Creek Project

Dear Mr. Nylund:

I have enclosed, per your request, a signed “Easement Request Form’, relating to my letter of October 9,
2017 which described the project and details the type of easement requested. Please consider this
letter and attached application a formal request on behalf of Copper Valley Electric Association for an
easement which includes the information in the October 9 letter by reference.

The Easement Request Form presumes the construction of infrastructure according to various City of
Valdez code to ensure that the safety and welfare of the public is protected. It should be noted that the
“upper” and “lower” roads as shown on the Exhibit A, attached to the October 9 letter are built for

construction and maintenance access as “mountain” roads and are not designed to any safety standard.

Both ends of the tunnel are locked with gates in order to protect the public from possible falling rocks
and a steep grade.

Regards
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Timothy L. Mullikin, P.L.S., SR/WA

cc: AnnMarie Lain , 7gAvis MiLLien L VEA

Via Email
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3305 Arctic Blvd., Suite 201, Anchorage, Alaska 99503-4575
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